
 

 

 
 
 
 
1 December 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
End of Term / Christmas Jumper Day 
 
I would like to make you aware that the academy will close at 12.30pm on Friday 16 December for the Christmas holidays.  The 
school bus service has been notified and the buses will leave at 12.40pm. If you your child receives a Free School Meal, a grab bag 
will be made available for them to take home if required. 
 
I would also like to make you aware that on Thursday 8 December students will be able to wear a Christmas Jumper alongside 
their normal academy uniform. Students wearing a Christmas jumper will be asked to make a £1 donation.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  
 
Jason Patterson 
Principal 


